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Dear Community Members, 
 

 The AFSA Falcon Chapter 1180 is proud to announce our upcoming spring program, 

“Springing it Forward!”  This is a brand new program targeted at helping out our greatest 

asset…Airmen!  In the spirit of ‘springing’ it forward, we want to team with donors like 

you and provide relief to families in need.  We hope they can enjoy a meal on us and feel 

the community’s embrace this spring.  Our chapter is excited to get started and continue 

this for years to come. 

 

 We know everyone has unique needs, so we would like to ensure our program 

supports our diverse population!  We will do this by presenting each family with a 

Commissary gift card in the amount of $50.  This gift will allow families to tailor their 

meals to meet their various customs, cultures, and/or dietary needs.  Our First Sergeants 

will deliver the gift cards and spring cheer with a personal note to their nominated families. 

 

 In the past, many private organizations have contributed to helping make program 

like this a success.  This year, we humbly request your support by making a contribution.  

It is through these donations that these families enjoy a wonderful meal…one that will not 

soon be forgotten!    

 

 With your support, we will be able to make this launch a success and bring spring 

cheer to many United States Air Force Academy families.  Thank you in advance for your 

consideration to a worthy cause.  Checks may be made payable to “AFSA Chapter 1180.”  

The Air Force Sergeants Association, Falcon Chapter 1180, is a non-profit 501(c)(19) 

organization.  This request should not be construed as a request from the United States Air 

Force or any other Federal agency.  If you have any questions about donations or the 

program, please feel free to contact our “Springing it Forward” program lead TSgt Kristen 

Stevens at 937-308-8103 or via e-mail at kristen.stevens@usafa.edu. 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 //SIGNED// 

 DANIEL J. ANDERSON, A1C, USAF 

 Air Force Sergeants Association 

 President, Falcon Chapter 1180 


